
 
 
 
 
To: Board of Education From:  Superintendent 
   Jan Unwin 
 
 
Re: SD 42 IT PLAN TO SUPPORT  Date: January 16, 2013 
   LEARNING FOR TOMORROW          (Public Board Meeting)     
 
    Information 
             
 
 
BACKGROUND/RATIONALE: 
 
During the School District 42 Learning for Tomorrow forum which was held on 
November 16th, 2010, the importance of technology as an integral part of moving 
to a more ‘personalized” and responsive educational approach was identified by 
all of the stakeholder groups and the Ministry of Education.  Using this as an 
impetus, further input was collected and has been combined with the forum 
feedback to generate the SD 42 IT Plan to Support Learning for Tomorrow. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
THAT the Board receive the attached SD42 Technology Plan report for 
information. 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 
 
 
 
 


